

JCR Closed Meeting Minutes

17th June 2023 – 17:00 in the new JCR

Committee present: 9

- Rory Gavin (RG) – President
- Nikhil Baid (NB) – Vice-President
- Stephen Cowley (SC) – Treasurer
- Oli Hepworth (OIH) – Secretary
- Mathew Blowers (MaB) – IT
- Uma Hørder (UH) – Ents
- Thomas Morris (TM) – LGBT+
- Pico Ichikawa (PI) – Women's
- Lewis Drummond (LD) – Green & Charities

Overview

1. Apologies for absence
2. Updates from the President
3. Updates from the Treasurer
4. Any other business

Agenda

1. Apologies for absence
 - Rikki Hirai (RH) – Accommodation & Catering
 - Michelle Kudiabor (MK) – BME
 - Lea Steele (LS) – Ents
 - Mia Cascarina (MC) – Class Act
 - Sushant Patil (SP) – International Students'
 - Shreya Ganesh Kumar (SGK) – Disabled Students'
 - Minnie Peacock (MP) – Access & Academic
 - Oscar Hill (OsH) – Welfare
 - Áine McCann (AM) – Welfare
 - Ceri Clarke (CC) – Green & Charities
 - Melanie Benedict (MeB) – Freshers'
 - Gordon Yu (GY) – Freshers'
2. Updates from the President
 - a. Bank Account
 - RG: Finally have access.
 - b. Catering & Bar
 - RG: Bar event went well
 - RG: Working group catering meeting held with RH
 - Bar refurbishment done by start of next term, will buy a karaoke machine
 - Themed formals: Halloween, Bonfire Night, Diwali Tuesday 14th, Thanksgiving 23rd November

- Bar nights agreed upon
- c. Women's only time
- PI will send an email next week with times agreed with MCR
- d. Reading week
- RG: Do we support it? Small debate held
 - Anti voices: OH, RG, TM, MaB, SC, LD, NB
 - Pro voices: MP
- A more official vote will be conducted
- e. Stash
- Stash will be bought over the summer, will be an opportunity to decide what wanted later
 - Votes on initial stash
 - Sunglasses: 2/10
 - Laptop stickers: 0/10
 - Postcards: 8/10
 - Hoodies: 7/10
 - Varsity jackets: 6/10
 - Puffers: 3/10
 - Beanies: 0/10
 - Caps: 0/10
 - Tote bags: 5/10
 - MP & TM: cups
 - RG & LD: tankards
- f. Library
- Library meeting held:
 - More porters for more policing
 - Pepys is open

3. Updates from the Treasurer

- a. Reimbursements
- SC: Everyone should have received their money by now
- b. Clubs & Societies
- Volleyball club have been given £100
- Sailing club want £56 for entry, transport, and lunch for sailing cuppers
 - Will refuse to pay for the lunch, rest is okay
- Squash club would also like some money
 - Could be given out in Michaelmas
- Will be applications given out at first open meeting next term
- MaB: is there a list of all societies, for website purposes]
 - RG: yes, will send it

4. Any other business

- a. Freps
- A meeting will be organised between RG, NB ,and the freps
- b. Committee Updates

- Will be postponed
 - c. Sports
- LD: MCR sports want to do a collaborative effort to boost popularity of sports